
MAYESPARK PRIMARY SCHOOL               
Goodmayes Lane, Ilford, Essex IG3 9PX           Tel: 020 8599 2263  

             Email: Office@mayespark.redbridge.sch.uk   
             Web:  www.mayesparkprimaryschool.org.uk  
             Head teacher: Ms E Davies 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                  
            
                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Account Manager  Andy Winterford  Version No/Reference  1.0  

Contact No: 020 8595 7744 / 07787 281204 Our Reference  JN14413 

Email Address  andrew@computertalk.co.uk Date 12th March 2020 

 
Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

                                                                                                  14th June 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                                      

As part of our science topic for this summer term, Year 1 will be going on 
an educational visit to Barking Park on Thursday 14th July 2022.  We will 
be exploring the different types of plants and trees as well as the local 
area.  

We will leave school at 9.30am and return to school by 2.30pm. We will 
be travelling by public transport to and from the park. The children will be 
asked to bring a healthy packed lunch for the day but if you wish the 
school to provide a free packed lunch, please indicate on the slip below. If 
you do provide your own lunch for your child please make sure it is nut 
free.   

We would like some parents to accompany us and take responsibility for 
a small group of children. If you can ensure you can commit to this day 
and are available to help please let us know by completing the slip below. 
If we do not have enough parents to help out on this day, the trip will be 
cancelled. Your child’s class teacher will inform you if you have been 
selected to accompany us. If we have more than the number of adults that 
we need, parents’ names will be drawn from a hat. 
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The cost for the visit is £1, (to be paid in cash please) which will be used 
to buy an ice lolly at the park. 

Please complete the consent form below, and return it to your child’s class 
teacher.  All permission slips must be sent in by 1st July 2022. Failure to 
return the slip by this date may mean that your child is unable to attend 
the visit. 

If you have any questions regarding this visit, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 
Year 1 Teachers (Miss Rouf, Mrs Kaur, Miss Regan)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please cut here and return the slip below 

Trip to Barking Park Thursday 14th July 2022 

Child’s name:       Class:     

I give permission for my child to attend the educational visit to Barking 
Park. 

I would like to order a school packed lunch Yes            No   

I am / am not available to accompany this visit. 

Signed:       Parent/Carer 

My emergency contact number is:      


